
 
 

Dear 2014 Hayward Air Rally Crews, 

  

The Montego Bay Hotel and Casino will be holding a block of rooms for the  

Hayward Air Rally, on Thursday July 24, 2014. 

 

You make make your reservations now online, through email, or via a phone call to the hotel. 

 

 Online: www.wendoverfun.com  

 

Click on ‘Rooms’, followed by ‘Groups’ and then ‘Online Booking’ then select Hayward Air 

Rally from the groups list. 

 

On the password page use ‘Hayward’ with no quotations, upper or lower case is acceptable. 

 

Follow the prompts to make your room reservations.  Rooms with one or two beds are available 

under the block at a rate of $59 (plus $6 resort fee and 16% room tax).  Credit cards accepted are 

Visa, MasterCard, Discover, American Express.  Resort Fee includes WiFi internet access at all 

three properties including public areas and guest rooms, use of the Montego Bay Fitness Center, 

Shuttle service to any of the Wendover Resort Properties, and transportation to and from the 

airport. 

 

 Email:  Melissa Esparza mesparza@wendoverfun.com 
 

Information needed in email is the ‘Hayward’ password, full name with guest if applicable, 

address, phone, date of stay July 24, 2014 and smoking preference. 

 

Confirmations will be emailed back once the reservation is complete. 

 

 Phone:  Melissa Esparza in hotel Marketing Office at (800) 217-0049, Ext 36667. 

 

Provide the same information via phone, using the password Hayward for July 24, 2014. 

 

For Air Rally ground crew and volunteers, rooms may be reserved for additional consecutive 

nights prior to July 24, and/or July 25 and later.  However, a different room rate may apply since 

it is a holiday weekend (Utah Pioneer Day).  We suggest you make such reservations directly 

with Melissa Esparza through email or phone. 

  

The cut off date to make reservations is July 18, 2014. 
 

PLEASE NOTE:  A 24-hour cancellation notice applies to all individual group reservations.  
The Air Rally Committee is working with hotel management to secure a more favorable 

cancellation policy for our entrants and we will advise you when such negotiations are complete 

and we have a policy change to announce. 
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